
SSE Renewables is providing a new £10 million 
hydro community fund for projects in community 
council areas which host our hydro assets.

SSE Renewables recognises that hydro assets  
play an important part in communities. We will 
mark the 80th anniversary of our Hydro provision 
by introducing the £10 million community fund, 
which will be available across those community 
council areas that host our hydro assets.

In advance of the launch of a fund in Autumn 
2024, we are asking local people in these  
community council areas to tell us what things  
are most important to you, so that the new fund 
can focus on these priorities. 

This consultation survey is being undertaken  
on our behalf by independent consultants,  
IBP Strategy & Research. Please take a few 
moments to complete the survey at the link  
below or by scanning the QR code above.

ibp.eu.com/hydrofund

The consultation will be open until Monday 19th 
August, 2024.
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